
VALERI Special Announcement 

August 16, 2019 
 
 
Adequacy of Servicing (AOS) – For AOS processes that launched on August 2, 2019, an 
additional extension is granted to servicers to provide the required documentation by August 
23, 2019. 
 
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact the VALERI Help Desk at 
VALERIHELPDESK.VBACO@va.gov. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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